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MGA Quarterly Mtg. 4/6/17

Meeting called to order @ 5:15 pm by John Rudd

23 members in attendance

Minutes from previous mtg read by Al Arthur and accepted

Treasurers report given by Bruce Smyk

$13, 200 in MGA account

$17,500 in scholarship fund

New Business

Announced that Mike Lovejoy was currently in hospice care

Guests were welcome to visit and extend well wishes

Efforts of Nate Powell have resulted in new FBMGA website

Contains lots of club info, and recent activity photos

Fred Boatwright suggested club information should appear in News

Leader weekly

Members commented about poor course condition

George Murphy won $97 raffle

Meeting adjourned @ 6 pm/
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